
Sent: Tuesday, 17 October 2023 9:34 PM 
Subject: RE: VC Appointment 
  
Dear Tricia, 
  
Thank you so much for taking the time to write and for your kind words. And also thank you for all 
the information you have shared in your letter, and for the news about the prizes you are offering at 
the ANU. That is all just excellent. I hope one day, we will see the prize for Engineering and 
Computing, extended to include Cybernetics! We have some excellent female graduates in our 
newly established School too. 
  
I would like an opportunity to catch up in the new year, when I am VC. 
  
Again my thanks 
Cheers 
Genevieve 
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